Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2011 4:50 PM

To: Kevin Graves; 'George Lockwood'

Cc: Donna Drogos

Subject: Petition for Closure of Glovatorium, 3820 Manila Avenue, Oakland ACEH case RO0458

Kevin and George,

Alameda County Environmental Health is requesting an extension to prepare an agency response to the petition for the
above referenced case beyond the holidays. We request that the period for agency response be extended to January
27,2012.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




